
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 

Thurs 27th  French Breakfast – R, Y1 & Y2 

July 

Fri 5th  FoH Fete 

Mon 8th  Sports Day, 1.30pm, Berryfields 

Weds 10th  Prize Giving, 1.30, Stonehouse Court Hotel 

Fri 12th  Leavers Assembly, Y6 parents are invited to attend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 21st June 

In this week:    

▪ Dragons 

▪ Year 3 

▪ Year 4 

▪ Year 6 Residential Trip 

▪ FOH Fete 

▪ Pupil Achievement  

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Jasmin Gilmore – PE T-shirt 

Neve Field – PE T-shirt 

Jackson Stoneman - Blazer 

 

 

Stamps! 

Please remember to keep any used 
stamps and post them in the letter box 
on the table in the entrance foyer – 
these will raise vital funds for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Thank you. 

 

 

May Bank Holiday 2020 

Next year it is the 75th anniversary of VE Day. 
To mark this special occasion the Government 
have moved the bank holiday from May 4th to 
May 8th. The holiday will form part of a three-
day weekend of commemorative events. Our 
term dates have been updated to reflect this 
on the website. 

 

 

Parking 

Please be considerate when dropping off/collecting from school. This 
week one of our residents was unable to access their drive as it was 
blocked by a parent and understandably, they were upset. We do 
have parking permits for Stonehouse Community Centre in the office. 
Thank you for your support with this.  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have dragons! 

Following on from their visit to Berkeley Castle last week, Class 1 made an amazing discovery in our garden, the dragon’s 
egg that they have been carefully looking after has hatched! We are now the proud owners of 3 baby dragons! 

              

 

 

 

                                     

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
 

Year 3 have been tomb raiding! They have taken inspiration from Howard Carter and Lord Carnarvon and braved the 
unknown tomb passage, antechamber and burial chamber. Because of the dangerous vapours, they couldn’t stay in 
the burial chamber long and practised their observation and communication skills by describing any findings to the 
rest of the excavation team. 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4  
As part of their PSHE lessons about Diversity, Year 4 created two pop groups with Diversity as their 
theme.  They named their group; chose famous people they’d like to form the group and a diversity song 
they would sing. 

This is DDPop singing “I’d like to teach the world to sing” and Little DV singing “Salute” by Little Mix. 

           Mrs Sands 

  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
Year 6 went on their residential trip this week, cue much excitement! Look out for next week’s newsletter 
when we shall see the photos of the adventures they got up to. 

  

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Pupil Achievements  
 

Amy in Year 5 has been competing in the South West Junior Triathlon series this season. We are delighted 
to say that she has finished top of the table in her age group with maximum points. 
 
Also, Amy has been selected to represent Gloucestershire county at a swimming event in July in Stafford-
shire. This is a big honour for her, and she is really looking forward to it. 
 
Fantastic achievements, well done Amy! We look forward to hearing how you get on at the swimming event.   

 

 

 


